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I strongly oppose the Proposed Clean Air Act as it is drafted today. In case you have not been
informed, all automotive manufacturers are not projecting to manufacture 40% Electric Vehicles
until 2050. How will population in NM be able to purchase Electric Vehicles when they will not be
available to be purchased because they will not be built? 

What will actually happen if this proposed rule is put in effect is that New Mexicans that don't want
those Electric Vehicles will be crossing to states such as Texas, Colorado and Arizona to purchase
their gas engine vehicles which will lead to an unintended sales revenue loss for New Mexico which
will then lead to tax increases for the population of New Mexico to offset the tax revenue losses.
This proposal is a horrible idea.


